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Zonta believes all women deserve to live a life free of violence. ZISVAW (Zonta International Strategies to Prevent Violence Against Women) seeks to prevent all forms of violence against women by supporting prevention, education and awareness initiatives worldwide. 
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President’s Report


                                


      Bonjour Zontians,





Last Wednesday night I attended the awards night of the Good Shepherd Catholic College.  I was impressed with the calibre of the students in particular the winner of our Zonta Award for 2005.  Krista O’Connor received her second Zonta award for the year (she was the inaugural winner of our Young Woman of Achievement Award on International Woman’s Day) She received this second award for working to the best of her abilities in her studies as well as espousing values towards her fellow students that we, as Zontians hold dear. But wait, there is more, Krista also won the Caltex All-rounder award and the big one – The College’s senior Dux Award. Krista is also an accomplished musician and manages to fit all this in as well as hold down a part time job in the Frog and Toad Bistro at the Buffs.  Our future looks good with young women such as Krista taking her place in society.





                                





  


The 16 Days of Activism Against Gender Violence 


is an international campaign originating from the 


first Women’s Global Leadership Institute 


sponsored by the Centre for Women’s Global 


Leadership in 1991. The campaign highlights 


the connections between women, violence, 


and human rights from 25 November to 10 


December. The Campaign is an organizing 


strategy for individuals and groups around 


the world to call for the elimination of all 


forms of violence against women. 
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Special Points 


Of Interest: 


1	Wine for our annual 


       “Wine raffle”


2	Bring Xmas present to the value of $20.00.


3	Let Margot know if you are bringing a guest.


4	Next Meeting Wednesday        16/11/05


5  Bring in SOLD raffle tickets
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We welcome 


any and all suggestions, articles, jokes, funny stories, sad storys etc.












































































































































Next Year





After Women’s International Day function, we would like to start a major fundraising project. We would like to ask everyone to start thinking about whom they would like the funds to go to and also ways of doing quick easy fundraising that brings all of us together to have fun and fellowship. 











Please keep in mind that this is the last Dinner Meeting for the year. The December meeting will be a ‘coffee and cake’


(and maybe some bubbly wine)


at the Potters Club.


Next year there is no January meeting and we start again in February.  
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Our November


Birthday ladies are:





9th Cathy Manners


21st Anne Cunningham
















































































 President:  Michelle Savoye                         Vice President: Carolyn Hay
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58th International Convention �International Understanding, Justice & Peace�As Convention Chairman and on behalf of International President, Mary Ellen Bittner, I invite you to join us for Convention 2006. The Convention Committee is working hard to create a professional, challenging, yet relaxing experience that provides you with the opportunity to share in Zonta fellowship, conduct business of the organisation, and be inspired to continue our work together to advance the status of women worldwide. Naomi Arnold (Convention Chairman)
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Next Meeting


Xmas Party


�


Wednesday 16th November


7 for 7.30pm


At Terrace Gardens





If you can’t attend, please apologise before Monday to


Margot Dunstan


PH:  4743 5718


























Wednesday the 16th of November is our very own Christmas Dinner Meeting. Please do come and bring a partner or a friend (if possible) don’t forget to let Margot know if you are going to do so. Let’s make this dinner the highlight of the year and don’t forget the dress code of red, white or green. Shannon and her committee could have anyone coming ‘out of dress’ facing the direst consequences. Would singing Jingle Bells while drinking a shooter and standing on your head be DIRE enough!!! Be warned!!!


Many thanks to all who helped to put together the care packs at the last dinner meeting, well done.


I hope you have read the Governor’s Newsletter that Linda has kindly emailed out to all and sundry.  On the 25th of November, we should all wear a white ribbon to show our support for the International Day to End Violence against Women.


Lastly, I would ask each member to do their best to sell all their five books of raffle tickets in the Wine. As you know this is the main fund raising venture we have taken on this year so we have not asked for help with any other time consuming, fundraising activity. To continue our good works and keep donating to worthy causes, we have to do some fund raising and it really is not too hard to sell 50 tickets each.(If you can sell more, by all means, contact Shannon and she will only be too happy to off load a few more books to you.) See you at the dinner!!





Zonta On!!!!





Michele
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JUST LETTING YOU KNOW





After being to two Area 7 workshops and now a District 24 conference I can’t wait till the Convention. Each time I go away with the Ladies it is so much fun and I learn so much more about Zonta. The passion which the Fellow Zontian from all over District 24 shares in making changes to the world is something to see and hear. At times, I felt very unworthy as I didn’t realise the enormity of work, some of the Ladies put into Zonta to insure the policies and procedures are of a very high standard and the projects that they accomplished were unbelievable. The Noosa group had two houses built for their domestic violence women, another group put out a CD on school bullying, and another had workshops for men who committed violent acts to women, and so many more different projects their achievements were incredible. I always felt proud of our Mount Isa fundraising and projects we do and it expanded my mind with District 24 and


                     “Come on Convention 2006"


                      let’s see what the world does!!!


                          PS. The shopping will be good too























Will your Zonta Club be recognized at Convention?�If every member of your Club is registered with the Zonta International Web site by May 2006, the answer is YES. 





Our goal is 23 000members registered.

































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































Public Relations & Communication





Liz Ryan – (� HYPERLINK "mailto:MIPP@bigpond.net.au" ��MIPP@bigpond.net.au�)





Anne Cunningham -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:turangabutch@bigpond.com" ��turangabutch@bigpond.com� )





Sue Carson -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:barklychallenge@hotmail.com" ��barklychallenge@hotmail.com�)





Sam Kingsley -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:samaxi@bigpond.net.au" ��samax1@bigpond.net.au�)





Tess Fong- (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tfong@tsv.catholic.edu.au" ��tfong@tsv.catholic.edu.au�)
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“Women don't gossip  -          they network.”








Zonta International Mount Isa


Po Box 2442


Mount Isa Qld 4825





Michele Savoye: Ph 4743 5832


Carolyn Hay: Ph 4743 3163



























































































































































